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Please support SB545.  No individual should be forced to purchase or use single use 

containers and generate unnecessary waste. At a time our state needs to accelerate 

its embrace of zero waste strategies, Oregon has been limiting its residents from 

reasonable practices enjoyed by citizens nationwide for decades. Plastic waste has 

been accumulating throughout our environment (and bodies!) at an alarming rate and 

our laws should not bar individuals from using healthy, sustainable, reusable 

materials. 


